Supervisor Romaine and Councilmember Panico Congratulate East Moriches Boy
Scouts on Arrow of Light Achievement
posted on 2/15/2017 3:14:00 PM

Farmingville, NY - Supervisor Ed Romaine (back row, third from left) and Councilmember Dan Panico (back row,
second from right) attended the Blue and Gold Ceremony held for members of Boy Scout Troop 29 of East Moriches,
on Saturday February 11, at Rock Hill Country Club, where they presented each member with a Town of Brookhaven
Certificate of Recognition in honor of earning their Arrow of Light Award. This award signifies the official transition
from a Cub Scout to a Boy Scout.

Participating in the ceremony were scouts Hayden Glover, Jack Hendrickson, Trevor Hayes, Ethan Mastrole, Ryan

Baynon, Ryan Fives, Dylan Brown and Aiden Leuthardt.
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